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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Special Vaccination Registration 
Procedure for Cross-Border Workers 

and Students 
  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 9 Enniskó:wa/March 2021) The Kateri Memorial 
Hospital Centre (KMHC) wishes to inform the community that a special 
process has been put in place for community members working or 
studying in the U.S who would like to register for their COVID-19 
vaccination and who, under normal circumstances, would be required 
to be in isolation. 
  
KMHC will make special arrangements for vaccination specifically for 
cross-border workers or students who are in isolation when in 
Kahnawà:ke. A date for this special day will be chosen once the 
registrations are completed (so that we know the number of people 
requiring special arrangements).  
 
If you are a cross-border worker or student who is normally in isolation 
during your time in Kahnawà:ke and you wish to be vaccinated, please 
call: 
  

• Public Safety at 450-632-0635 to register your name and phone 
number. 

 
The deadline for registering is Tuesday, March 16th, at 4pm.  Further 
information and procedures will be provided following the deadline. 
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